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April 5, 2024 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC REVIEW AND INTENT  
TO ADOPT A PROPOSED MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

 
 

Pursuant to the State of California Public Resources Code and the “Guidelines for 
Implementation of the California Environmental Quality Act of 1970” as amended to date, 
this is to advise you that San Mateo County Flood and Sea Level Rise Resiliency District 
has prepared an Initial Study for the following project: 
 
PROJECT NAME: Routine Maintenance on Bayside Creeks Project 
 
LEAD AGENCY: San Mateo County Flood and Sea Level Rise Resiliency District 
(OneShoreline)  
 
Contact: Jonathan Perisho email: Projects@OneShoreline.org Phone: (650) 393-0946 
 
APPLICANT: San Mateo County Flood and Sea Level Rise Resiliency District 
(OneShoreline)  
 
LOCATION: The Proposed Project is located within San Mateo County, California at 
seven (7) distinct maintenance sites along five (5) creeks (San Mateo, San Bruno, 
Atherton, Belmont, and Cordilleras).   
 
ZONING: Various 
 
DESCRIPTION: The San Mateo County Flood and Sea Level Rise Resiliency District, 
also known as OneShoreline, plans to regain flow capacity at existing facilities by 
removing excess sediment and vegetation along short segments of creek at San Mateo, 
San Bruno, Atherton, Belmont, and Cordilleras Creeks.  
 
ENVIRONMENTAL EFFECTS: The Initial Study for the proposed project identified 
potentially significant impacts in the environmental area of Biological Resources, 
Transportation, Hazards and Hazardous Materials, and Cultural Resources. 
Environmental analysis determined that measures were available to mitigate potential 
adverse impacts to insignificant levels. As a result, a Mitigated Negative Declaration 
(MND) has been prepared pursuant to Public Resources Code Section 21080(c), 
21063.5, and Article 6 of the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) Guidelines.  
 
Pursuant to the requirements of CEQA (CEQA Guidelines Section 15071) the MND 
describes the proposed project; identifies, analyzes, and evaluates the potential 
significant environmental impacts, which may result from the proposed project; and 
identifies measures to mitigate adverse environmental impacts. Mitigations identified in 
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this document designed for the proposed project will ensure that the project will not cause 
a significant impact on the environment.   
 
The MND can also be viewed online at the following link: 
https://oneshoreline.org/projects/. Documents referenced in the MND can be provided 
upon request by contacting the project Chief Executive Officer (contact information 
provided below) 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD: The period for accepting comments on the adequacy of 
the environmental document is from April 5, 2024 to May 4, 2024. Any comments should 
be in writing and submitted to the following address and/or e-mail address: 
 

Johnathan Perisho, Project Manager  
San Mateo Flood and Sea Rise Resiliency District (OneShoreline) 
1700 S. El Camino Real, Suite 502 
San Mateo, CA 94402 
Projects@OneShoreline.org  
Office: (650) 393-0946 
 

The environmental document is expected to go before the OneShoreline Board of 
Directors on May 20, 2024. To confirm the Board date, please contact Johnathan 
Perisho at (650) 393-0946.  
 
 
 


